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Dear Patient,

Thank you for coming to HRHCare for COVID-19 testing, and your after-test visit. 

We wanted to reach out to you directly, as you have recently received a bill for your after-test 
visit with us that was sent to you in error. 

We were so fortunate to receive federal and local grant support and other resources to make 
the entire COVID testing process free, and are pleased to support the testing and tracing 
efforts in this way.  

We will be removing this charge from your account, and we ask that you disregard the 

bill that you received.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you.  

If you have any questions or concerns about your bill, please call our Billing Department at 
(800) 670-8861.

Thank you, and we look forward to caring for you in the future.

Sincerely,

Your Health Care team at HRHCare


